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My family has raced at PIR for decades. The Friday and Saturday night races keep 

young adults off the streets and gives them a place to race safely. The Beaches 

Cruise In during summer had raised hundreds of thousands of dollars for 

Dornbecher’s Hospital. There are so many families that build strong bonds and 

relationships through the sport of drag racing. There are many business owners that 

contribute to our communities that race there as well. It would be a shame to lose 

such a great place for people to have access to. I oppose the bill. Keep PIR open and 

able to use gasoline. 


